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9th January 2003

Dr. Kathleen Dermody.

Secretary

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services

Parliament House

Canberra

ACT

2600

Dear Dr. Dermody

Re Inquiry on Banking and Financial Services in regional and Rural Areas

I refer to previous telephone conversations before Christmas, and have pleasure in attaching to this letter a Submission from the AFA on this Inquiry.  I am sorry that we have not been able to get this Submission to you earlier.

After our inquires to Members across Australia, we were surprised and are now very concerned at the decline of regional self employed small business Advisers.

It is interesting to note that it would seem that none of the three Forbes NSW men killed in the Bali bombing had sufficient life insurance. 

Should you require further information or have representatives of our Association give evidence at a hearing of your Committee, please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Dugald Mitchell OAM

For the AFA

By Email
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